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PUBLIC NOTICE

To the Cameroonian community and the public

The High Commission of Cameroon in Canada has the regret to announce to
the Cameroonian community and the Friends of Cameroon, the death of Mrs Mercy
Azoh Mbi, wife of His Excellency Anu'a Gheyle Solomon Azoh Mbi, former High
Commissioner for the Republic of Cameroon in Canada.

The death occurred on Sunday July 2"9, 2023, as a result of iliness, in Pretoria
(South Africa), where His Excellency Solomon Azoh Mbi is currently serving as High
Commissioner for Cameroon. On this sad occasion, the High Commission joins the
Cameroonian community in offering its sincere condolences and sympathy to her
grieving husband and their children, as well as to her entire family.

The High Commission invites all those who knew the deceased, to have a
devout thought for the eternal rest of her soul. -
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